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BOARD MEETINGDATE: August 18, 2015

DATE: July 15,2015

TO: Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Anthony Mirandq Chief Deputy
amiranda@,washoecounty.us, 328-3 005

THROUGH: Chuck Allen, Sheriff /*'
SUBJECT: Accept a donation [$8,639.15] from the Sun Valley General lmprovement

Dishict to the Washoe County Sheriff s Offrce for the SherifPs Office Detention Bureau

Graffiti Abatement efforts in the Sun Valley area and, if approved, authorize

Comptroller's Office to make appropriate budget adjusbnents. (Commission Districts 3)

SUMMARY

The Washoe County SherifPs Office Detention Bureau has received a donation in the

amount of $8,639.15 for graftrti abatement efforts in the Sun Valley area. This donation

will provide gaffiti removal supplies, a high pressure blasting kit, printed materials/door

hangers, signage, and one security camera.

These materials will be used in the Sun Valley area to reduce the incidents of graffiti,

remove graffrti when it occurs, and educate the residents of their options and obligations

regarding graffiti ontheir private properly.

The equipment (camera and power washer) will remainthe property of Washoe County

and any costs for repair and maintenance will be supported by the Detention Bureau

general fund.

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, Secure and Healthy

Communities.

PREVIOUS ACTION

No previous actions on this donation.

BACKGROT]NI)

The Washoe County SherifPs Office has a robust work program that provides inmate

work crews to improve and beautiff all areas of Washoe County. These funds will be

used to continue our efforts to improve the community by reducing the incidents of
graffiti, rempving grffiti when it occurs, and educating residents on their options and

obligations regarding grafEti on their property.
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FISCAL IMPACT

Increase Revenues:

I 1250 - 484000 (Sheriff SVGID Graffiti AbatemenQ

Increase Expenditures :

17250 -711504 (SheritrSVGID GraffitiAbatement - EquipNon Cap)

11250 - 710311 (Sheriff SVGID &affiti Abatement - Supplies)

17250 - 7 10502 (Sheriff SVGID Graffrti Abatement - Printing)

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Washoe County Board of County Commissioners Accept a
donation [$8,639.15] from ttre Sun Valley General Improvement District to the 'Washoe

County Sheriffs Office for the SherifPs Office Detention Bureau GrafFrti Abatement
efforts in the Sun Valley area and, if approved, authorize Compholler's Office to make
appropriate bud get adj ustnents.

POSSIBLE MOTION

Should the Board agree with staffs recommendation, a possible motion would be: Move
to Accept a donation [$8,639.15] from the Sun Valley General Improvement District to
the Washoe County Sheriffs Offrce for the Sheriff s Office Detention Bureau Graffiti
Abatement efforts in the Sun Valley area and, if approved, authorize Comptroller's
Office to make appropriate budget adjustments.

$8,639.15

$ 227.07

$6,912.08

$1,500.00



Sun Valley General lmprovement District
5000 Sun Valley Boulevard
Sun Valley, NV 89433-822S

Phone: 17751 673-2220
Fax: (775) 673-183s

June 22nd, 2015

Washoe County Sheriffs Office
911 Parr Blvd., Reno, NV. 89512
Attn: Deputy Brooke Howard

Subject Donation from Sun Valley GID

Dear Deputy Howard:

First and foremost on behalf of the Sun Valley community thank you for your

continued support and safety of our citizens,

At the Sun Valley GID's Board of Trustees meeting on May 14th,2015 yourself,

Mike Sherak, and Jake Skiver to the board a request for funding to assist the
pro[ramEF6Eifica lly the

Sun Valley area.

The Sun Valley GID Board of Trustees unanimously approved the amount of

$8,639.15 to purchase the following items:

Graffiti Removal Kits
Goof Off
High Pressure Blasting Kit
Printed Materials (door hangers)
16 Graffitisigns
1 security camera

We are pleased to partner with the Sheriffs Office with the donation of these
monies and any other support we can provide to further abate the graffiti problem in Sun
Vallev

" "5fi'o[iil];ou 
iequire adAitioneilliifoffiIiori pTtia6eElTiee tci Co-nTdCtTd af yoii?

convenience.

Sincerely,
SUN VALLEY G.I.D.

Darrin Price
General Manager

Cc: Sun Valley GID Board of Trustees
Carot Braicher, Accountant - Sun Valley GID
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